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INCIDENT DATE: 6/20/2021
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INCIDENT LOCATION: 100 Block of East 3rd Street
 

Duluth Police investigating downtown shooting

[Duluth, MN] At approximately 9:14 p.m. the Duluth Police Department responded to the report of a shooting that took place on
the 100 block of East 3rd Street. One male was shot, and was transferred to a local hospital. Their condition is unknown at this
time.

Duluth Police are asking the public to the avoid the area while Police are investigating the incident.

This is an active investigation. Duluth Police will provide additional information when we are able. No further information is
available at this time.
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